
From: Holm, Sam <SamHolm@packagingcorp.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 10:48 AM 
To: Kris May <kris@basindisposal.com>; Charlie Dietrich <charlied@basindisposal.com> 
Cc: Markland, Kasey <KaseyMarkland@packagingcorp.com>; Rachford, Skyler 
<SkylerRachford@packagingcorp.com> 
Subject: dumpsters hauling 

Charlie / Kris 
Wanted to let you know that Kasey has communicated they are filling dumpsters so I would like for BDI 
to start making runs to haul the filled dumpsters. As you recall during our conversations, we expect to 
be filling anywhere from 6 – 8 dumpsters per day so we need you guys to remove those and bring 
empties. Now would be a good time to start that process. 
Let me know your thinking and when we can expect to start seeing a flow of dumpsters. 

Thanks. 

Samuel Holm 
C# 509-627-9155 
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